
Georgia Southern University Georgia Southern University 

Georgia Southern Commons Georgia Southern Commons 

Newsroom University Communications and Marketing 

10-30-2006 

Newsroom Newsroom 

Georgia Southern University 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/newsroom 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Georgia Southern University, "Newsroom" (2006). Newsroom. 55. 
https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/newsroom/55 

This news article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Communications and Marketing at 
Georgia Southern Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Newsroom by an authorized administrator of 
Georgia Southern Commons. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@georgiasouthern.edu. 

https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/
https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/newsroom
https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/com
https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/newsroom?utm_source=digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu%2Fnewsroom%2F55&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu/newsroom/55?utm_source=digitalcommons.georgiasouthern.edu%2Fnewsroom%2F55&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:digitalcommons@georgiasouthern.edu


Leadership class to be offered 
OCTOBER 30, 2006 

Students interested in gaining a foundation in leadership studies will now have the opportunity to 
take a 3 credit-hour course this spring. Principles of Leadership – IDS 3090 will meet Tuesdays and 
Thursdays from 3:30 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. 

In the course students will gain theoretical and practical skills necessary for success in both their 
professional and personal life. ‘Examples of topics will include history of leadership, social change 
model of leadership development, leadership styles and communication,” said Kellie Pickett, 
assistant director of student leadership. ‘Students will create a leadership portfolio as well as create 
a personal vision statement and philosophy of leadership.” 

For more information, contact Pickett at 912-871-1435 or kpickett@georgiasouthern.edu. 
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